
 

 

TOWN BOARD MONTHLY MEETING 
TOWN OF SHERRY 

December 13, 2022 
7:00 p.m. 

Sherry Town Hall 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Town Board meeting for the Town of Sherry in the County of Wood, State of 
Wisconsin, for transaction of business as is by law required or permitted to be transacted at such meeting will be 
held at the Sherry Town Hall, 9285 2nd St., Milladore, Wisconsin, in said Town on TUESDAY, December 13, 2022, 
for the purpose of: 

 
1. Review and Approve Last Month’s Meeting Minutes 

2. Treasurer’s Report 

3. Transfer funds from Tax Savings to Checking 

4. Pay bills 

5. Report from County Representative 

6. Recycling Center 

7. Fairview Cemetery 

8. Roads/Bridges – Road Maintenance 

a. Vermillion Street Survey Update 

b. Do we want speaker on Local Funding Opportunities for Municipalities & Towns   

9. Car on 2nd Street Right-of-Way Update 

10. Review Certified Survey Maps:  3155 Herman Rd (Section 14, T24N R5E)  

11. Sanitary Permit Applications:  

12. Establish Caucus Date 

13. 2022 Election Security Subgrant Program Memorandum of Understanding 

14. Contracts – Pauls & Associates, Wood County Humane Society 

15. Storage Building Update and Proposal 

16. Review Ordinance Relating to Placement of Cable and Culverts on Town Roads 

17. Discuss correspondence 

a. 2023 District Wisconsin Towns Association (WTA) Meetings: Feb 10, 2023 in Stevens 

Point 

i. And/or Feb 17, 2023 in Marshfield 

b. WTA Unit Meeting: January 20, 2023 7:00 p.m  

18. Public input 

19. Schedule Future Meetings, as required  

20. Future Agenda Items 

Note: Discussion and action may occur on any of the above agenda items. 

Dated: December 7, 2022 Sandra Lobner – Clerk 

 
LEGAL NOTICES WILL BE PUBLISHED ON THE TOWN WEBSITE HOME PAGE: www.townofsherry.com. YOU MAY 
ALSO FIND LEGAL NOTICES UNDER THE “GOVERNMENT” TAB – “NEWS AND NOTICES.” LEGAL NOTICES WILL ALSO 
BE POSTED ON THE OUTDOOR BULLETIN BOARD OUTSIDE THE TOWN HALL. IF STATE STATUTES REQUIRE 
PUBLICATION IN A NEWSPAPER, SAID NOTICES WILL BE PUBLISHED IN THE MARSHFIELD NEWS HERALD. 


